
Report on Event on National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 Sensitization 

UBA team have conducted two webinars consecutively on 21.09.2020 and 22.09.2020 in order to 
sensitise  UBA volunteers  and villagers  residing  in  the  adopted  villages  about  the  proposals  of 
National Education Policy 2020. About 15 participants joined the meeting on both the days. The 
residents of Khudupur and Sundaria villages attended the meeting. The parents and school teachers 
participated in the discussion, in addition to the volunteers and villagers. The main focus of the 
webinar talk was school education.

21.09.2020:  This  event  was  mainly  focussed  on  informing  our  UBA team members  about  the 
National Education Policy 2020 and chalk out the theme of discussion with the people from adopted 
villages. We had the event with about 20 members from our team. 

22.09.2020: This event was mainly focussed on informing about the National Education Policy 
2020  to  the  people  from the  adopted  villages.  About  15  people,  including  Sarpanch,  Sundaria 
village, parent and teacher from Khudupur village joined the event. We had an engaging discussion 
after the talk was delivered. People from the adopted villages appreciated the features in the policy. 
Parents  expressed  their  concerns  about  the  quality  of  education  imparted  in  the  Government 
schools. Teachers stressed upon the need to recruit more teachers and staff for the schools. The need 
to ensure a method to monitor the attendance of students was also stressed upon.


